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Request for Nominees to Serve on the Legal Practitioner's Fidelity Fund Board in 

terms of Section 61 of the Legal Practice Act 28 of 2014 (as amended) 

Johannesburg / 16 October 2023 

In terms of section 62(1)(b) of the Legal Practice Act, 28 of 2014 (Act), the Legal Practitioner's 

Fidelity Fund (LPFF) Board, must consist of who members designated by the Legal Practice Council 

(Council) by virtue of their qualifications, expertise and experience in the field of finance and whose 

names have been submitted by the IRBA. 

Pursuant to the above legislative obligation, the IRBA received a request from the Council to identify 

six Registered Auditors, from which two will be appointed by the Council to sit on the LPFF Board. 

In the premise, the IRBA invites Registered Auditors who have an interest in being nominated to 

serve on the LPFF Board to submit their up-to-date CV, with current contact details to the IRBA for 

consideration.  

Registered Auditors can access more information about the Council at https://lpc.org.za/ and the 

LPFF at https://www.fidfund.co.za/  

CVs must be submitted by close of business on Friday, 20 October 2023 to cgarbutt@irba.co.za . 

Registered Auditors whose names have been selected for submission to the Council, will be 

informed accordingly. However, we advise that such nominations do not guarantee 

appointment and that appointments are subject to the Council's appointment process. 

For any enquiries, please contact Caroline Garbutt at cgarbutt@irba.co.za   

 

 

Caroline Garbutt 

Manager: Registrations 

 

About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and 

international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted 

by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 

 

POPIA Notice 

Kindly take notice that, in order to consider any nomination to serve on the LPFF Board, we will have to 

process your personal information.  

The Protection of Personal Information Act, 4 of 2013 (POPIA) provides that when one processes another’s 

personal information, such collection, retention, dissemination and use of that person’s personal information 

must be done in a lawful and transparent manner. 

In order to give effect to the above right, the IRBA is under a duty to provide you with various details pertaining 

to the processing of any nominees or their representative’s personal information. These details are housed 

under the Processing Notice for Auditors and Professional Bodies, which can be accessed and viewed on the 

INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 
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IRBA website: https://www.irba.co.za/library/popi-act which Processing Notice for Auditors and Professional 

Bodies we request you kindly download and read prior to responding to this request for nomination. 

 

 

https://www.irba.co.za/library/popi-act

